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Disturbing Coronavirus incident on NSW Mid North Coast 
 
Here is a public statement regarding a disturbing coronavirus-related incident involving an 
Aboriginal Australian on the New South Wales Mid North Coast in recent days: see the video 
clip here. 
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Media inquiries: Josephine Cashman 0400 420 674 
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